
 

 

DEPT:   SECRETARIAL 

REF No. SEC/ST EX.STT/ 76 /2022-23         September 15, 2022 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 

Plot No.C/1, G Block, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 

Mumbai – 400 051. 

SCRIP CODE: SOUTHBANK 

BSE Ltd.  

Department of Corporate Services (Listing), 

First Floor, New Trading Wing,  

Rotunda Building, P J Towers,                                                           

Dalal Street, Fort,Mumbai – 400 001. 

SCRIP CODE: 532218 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Subject: Clarification on increase in Volume of Bank’s security across Exchanges/ significant 

price movement 

Ref. No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/12303 dt. September 15, 2022 

 

With reference to the aforementioned letter received from NSE seeking clarification on increase 

in volume of Bank’s security across Exchanges, we would like to clarify that the Company is in 

compliance with SEBI (LODR) Regulations and has been promptly informing the stock exchanges 

all events, information, etc., which have a bearing on operations/ performance/ stock price of the 

Company. 

As on date, there are no undisclosed / price sensitive information or any impending announcement/ 

corporate action which needs to be informed to the exchange. 

We wish to assure you that the Company is committed to complying with the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (Listing Regulations), and any 

information likely to have a bearing on Company’s securities will be disclosed to the Stock 

Exchanges in compliance with the Listing Regulations. 

This is for your information and records. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

(JIMMY MATHEW) 

COMPANY SECRETARY 
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